
The Thomas Jefferson Academy 2024 Softball Season came to a close ending with a 9
and 9 record. The girls played hard all season and earned an impressive win against their
biggest rival, Brentwood. TJA welcomed a new coach for the softball program this year, Coach
Courtney Smith. The girls practiced hard since July and over the season became stronger
competitors. They played the Region championship against Brentwood on October 10, ending in
a loss, but happily ended with 2nd place in the region. The Thomas Jefferson Academy student
body cheered the team on to state with a send-off Thursday, October 17, 2024. The girls played
four games at state, in Columbus, from October 17 through 19. They won the first game against
Crisp Academy, lost second against Robert Toombs Christian Academy, won third against
Fullington Academy and finally lost fourth game against Crisp Academy. Junior, Addie McClellan
scored a home run in the second game against RTCA. Senior, Chloe Parrish was selected to
play in the GIAA Senior All Star Softball Game on September 26th. Congratulations to all the
Thomas Jefferson Academy softball players on their impressive season.












